
From: OZARK GETAWAY Ken and Marsha Gibson
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Buffalo River watershed moratorium
Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2019 12:50:52 PM

I support The ADEQ Rule 5 & 6 to not allow any med or large swine productions in the Buffalo River
water shed!

Marsha Gibson
ozarkgetaway.com
870-405-6790
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